
 
 
Staff: 
Executive Head: Mrs Elsey 
Head of school: Mrs Rutherford 
Teachers: Mrs Horn (Class2) 
Mrs Turnbull (currently on maternity leave) Miss Barlow   
Teaching Assistants: Mrs Leaver, Miss Howden.  
Admin: Mrs Bilton 
Cook: Mrs Lawson 
Cleaner: Mrs Drapkin 
Caretaker: Mr Bilton 
 
There are currently 20 children on roll with 4 to leave in the summer and 2 to come in.   
 
A SENCO Teacher has recently been appointed.  
 
We recently appointed 3 Parent Governors: Mrs Alexa Scott, Miss Amy Alderson and Mrs Helen 
Patterson.  
 
Mr Andrew Goodall resigned  from the Board of Governors in February which has created a vacancy. 
 
Mrs Kerry Rogerson was appointed as Chair of Governors in October and Mr Anthony Gibson 
appointed as Vice chair.  
 
We had Ofsted inspection which is attached with this report. The school continues to be Good and 
we are all extremely proud of the outcome.  
 
 An Executive Head  Teacher was appointed she is contracted to work in  school 1 day a week along 
with the newly appointed Head of School. David Street Commissioner for the Local Authority 
suggested this model of leadership for our school..  
 
Mrs Elsey has made many changes to the school to create a better learning experience for the 
children. Children are now educated at West Woodburn for the whole of the academic week. 
Provision of P.E. French and Music is now provided. 
 
New resources have been purchased, with the main investment going to books, technology, 
curriculum and an early years’ specialist from the LA. 
 
Mrs Elsey is keen for the community to be part of our school,  she encourages involvement wherever 
possible. Open days and events are always open to members of the local and wider community and 
Mrs Elsey supports the ethos that our school sits right in the heart of the West Woodburn 
community.  
 
We send our sincerest apologies for not being able to make tonight's meeting but due to unforeseen 
circumstances neither myself nor Mrs Elsey could attend.  
 
The door is always open at school and we welcome any comments.  
 
Many thanks 
Kerry Rogerson 



Chair of Governors.  
 


